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A very warm welcome to DANCE on grove 2019. 

Commencement date for term Monday 11th February 
Everyone is excitedly getting motivated after their break to start thinking about the 
New Year and organising after school activities. The Time-Table is up on the Website 
and please feel free to email or phone me as to any concerns you have with Classes 
or enquiries. 
 

   MR & Mrs Allen                            
First and foremost congratulations to Gemma and Ian on 
their marriage.  The wedding was so special and Gemma (as 
you can see) was the most beautiful bride. They are currently 
in New York on their honeymoon hitting the Shows and sights 
and having a lot of well deserved fun. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
WE ARE constantly striving to improve and refine what we 
offer our students and Parents. I have endeavoured to set up a 
Parental Portal through “Remind” which you should all have received by 
email. I am hoping this will create a more efficient way of 
communicating with the Studio. If anyone out there is really savvy on 
this please help me if you are able I am very open to assistance. You can download 
the app on your mobile or Android and please ensure that you set the correct name 
for the student especially where there are siblings. I can’t control that unfortunately. 
Please let me know if you have any concerns. 
 
2018 was fabulous with much success within the Studio. We were honoured again 

with the performance of ‘Mowgli’ by Josh and the 
Production was exceptional. And then of course 
‘The Little Mermaid JR’ which was so much fun My 

sincere thanks to everyone 
who made the Productions so amazing.  
Without our wonderful Sponsors these Shows would not be 
possible and I sincerely thank Bayleys and The Vet Centre 
for their support for the Youth of Marlborough 
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EXAMS 2018 sincere congratulations to every student for some outstanding exam 
results in all genres. This is the first Year we have entered students in Contemporary 
and Jazz and there were some top marks from our students Nationally which is 
such a credit to all involve. 
 
SAMANTHA GRAMMER has been invited to join the Queensland Ballet Academy and 

has accepted a place in the Senior Program. I know you will 
all be familiar with Sam and have watched her mature and 
strive to achieve. This is an absolute credit to Sam and her 
family for the support and commitment they have made to 
this journey to date. Also to the tutors that have supported 
and helped her to be such a beautiful dancer. We will all miss 
you terribly Sam, but know you will love finally to be able to 
spread those wings and fly. 
Can’t wait to watch the progressJ 
 
 

SINGING WITH CON 
We are so pleased to have Con 
O’Brien join our Team at DANCE 
on grove. Con is running two 
classes weekly and it is a 
wonderful opportunity for 
dancers to be more confident at 
singing which opens many doors 
for dancers who have versatility. 
Lucky us J 
 
 

DATES TO DIARY 
Term 1 

Ø Term One commences Monday 10th February  to Friday 12th April 
 
Term 2 
v Monday 29th April to Friday 

5th July.   
Ø Queen’s Birthday Monday 

3rd June.   
Ø Mid-Year Production 2nd-3rd 

July (approx) 
Ø RAD exam entries close 4th 

July 
 

Term 3 
v Monday 22nd July to Friday 



27th September 
Ø RAD Exams 20th -25th September (approx.) 

Term 4  
v Monday 14th October to 30th November  

Ø Labour Day Monday 28th October  
§ Marlborough Anniversary Monday 4th November 

 
Please note:  Our tuition fees are based on an 9-week term, and total of 36 
teaching weeks.  Weeks differ for each Term.  Each term tuition is equal and 
evens out over the dance year.  Workshops may be added or classes not held 
during exam or performance weeks. 

 
The Balcony Kelly and Chris do an amazing job on with their 
dancewear supplies	
Opening Hours: Monday and Thursday 3.00-5.00 or Phone 021 
984 267 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Think that’s it for now. We are really excited to get started for 2019 and look 
forward to working with you all and progressing in your chosen genre. 
Please do not hesitate to email or ring for any issues you may have. 

Keep looking at the website for updates 
www.danceongrove.com 

 

 
 

ABILITY  
is what you are capable of doing 

MOTIVATION  
determines what you do 

ATTITUDE  
determines how well you do it 
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